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Children in Need 

On Friday 16th November we will 

be supporting Children in Need. 

The children have decided to have 

a ‘Dress in Spots’  day which 

means the children can pay £1 to 

wear any kind of spots!!!  

Attendance 

We are striving to continually improve our 

attendance and punctuality. Towards the 

end of last year there were a lot of re-

quests for leave to go abroad. These ab-

sences are unauthorised and your child 

may lose their place in school.  Every day 

matters in your child’s learning.  

Please consider this very carefully when 

you are thinking about taking your child 

out of school for a period of time. This 

term we are running a  campaign which 

could lead to parents being fined or prose-

cuted.  

 

 

Y5 Space Centre Trip 

On Wednesday 28th November 

the Year 5 class will be visiting 

the National Space Centre in  

Leicester., where the children 

will have the opportunity to dis-

cover galleries including the 

Iconic Rocket Tower and the UK’s 

largest domed planetarium.  

Parent Consultations 

Thank you to all the parents who at-

tended parent consultations last week. 

It is always a good opportunity to share 

your child’s success, talk about their tar-

gets  and discuss any concerns you may 

have.  
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Book Fair.  

The Scholastic Book Fair  will be in school from Monday 

19th November until Thursday 22nd November. This 

will take place at 3pm to 3.30pm each day. Please 

come along and buy a book for your child. Don’t forget 

that a percentage of all the money taken goes towards 

buying books for your children to use in school. 

Look forward to seeing you there! 

Harvest Assembly 

Thankyou for all of your 

generous contributions of 

food for our Harvest        

Assembly. Those people 

who were nominated by a pupil will 

have received a  food parcel. All of 

the other contributions were donated 

to ‘Birmingham City    Mission’ in Bir-

mingham. 

 Attendance Winners 

Week 5 -  Year  3     99.67%   

Week 6  - Year 6      100%    

Week 7  - Year 5& 6  99.68% 

Week 8  - Year  2     98.33%   

    

Well done Year  

6! 

Keep up the good 

 Poppy Appeal. 

Thank you to all the children who 

bought a poppy  or a remembrance 

wristband last week. We have been 

thinking about why we wear a poppy in 

our assemblies and all 

the children have   

contributed to our dis-

play     celebrating 

100 years since the 

end of WW1.  

Times Tables Rock stars 

Well done to all the children who are 

now  regularly practicing their times ta-

bles at home using the new online re-

source. Please      encourage your chil-

dren to     practice as this is already 

having an impact on their learning in 

Maths. We will be giving out certificates 

to those who make the most progress in 

our achievement assemblies.  
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